INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH

19 March 2024 REF: IIPS/PRL/24-25/02

Orientation on National Curriculum Framework (NCF)

Dear Parents,

This to inform you that the National Council of Education Research & Training
(NCERT) has released the National Curriculum Framework (NCF) for school
education, aligning it with the vision of the National Education Policy and its
implementation. To ensure that all parents are well-informed about the goals
and objectives of this policy, we are delighted to invite you to an orientation
session on the National Curriculum Framework — 2023.

Boys Thursday 21 March 2024
Girls Sunday 24 March 2024

Grade IX 2024-25

Time: 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM
Location: International Indian Public School ,Riyadh

Your presence and cooperation in this orientation session is highly appreciated
as it will provide valuable insights into the educational landscape and how it
affects your child's learning journey.

We believe that your active support and cooperation will contribute
significantly to the successful implementation of the National Curriculum
Framework in our school.

Looking forward to your presence at the orientation session.

Best regards,




